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From: Ingrid Everson <ingrid_everson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 6:27 PM
To: //eklutnahydro.com/documents/.
Subject:
 
The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project deprives salmon from migrating into and out of Eklutna
Lake.  This mitigation plan will not revive salmon runs.
The solution to bring back the salmon is to remove the Eklutna Dam.  This can be done within
the next 10 years, and replacement renewable energy will then be available.
Please consider the importance of honoring the Eklutna Dena'ina people by recovering a
natural river.
Ingrid Everson
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